
 

2021 Mah Jongg Cards 
Congregation Kol Haverim Sisterhood is now taking orders for 2021 Mah Jongg Cards.  
In the 10 years that we have been collectors selling cards for the Mah Jongg League, the 
Sisterhood has earned more than ​$7,000 ​from the National Mah Jongg League to support our 
educational and social programs. 
Anyone ​can order cards from the Sisterhood, so please pass this order form on to all your 
friends, relatives, neighbors and Mah Jongg groups! Please note: the price of the card has gone 
up $1 this year.  
Standard size cards are $9.00  
Large Print cards are $10.00  
Order cards by sending the completed order form along with a check to:  
Lauren Kesten  
342 Strickland Street 
Glastonbury, CT 06033  
Please make the check out to LAUREN KESTEN  
Please direct questions to Lauren at 860-803-5139 or lauren.kesten@gmail.com  
These are official cards and will be sent to you directly from the National Mah Jongg 
League.  
The cards are usually sent out in early April​.  
-----------------------------------------------------​cut here---please return bottom half only​---------------------------------------  

  
2021 Mah Jongg Card Order Form  
Orders must be received by ​January 1​st​, 2021​.  
Please make your check payable to: ​LAUREN KESTEN  
Mail to: Lauren Kesten 
342 Strickland Street, Glastonbury, CT 06033  
(If you have a label from your annual newsletter, please attach here)  
 
Name______________________________________________________________
Address____________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________  
Phone 
Number__________________________________________________________  
Email______________________________________________________________  
 
# of Standard Size Cards @ $9.00 each #______ X 9.00 = $_________  
# of Large Print Cards @ $10.00 each #_______ X 10.00 = $_________  
Total Enclosed $__________  
*please note: All checks will be deposited after the order is processed. 


